
Biomedical Engineering:  
Re-Introduction of: 
BME 200 - Biomedical Engineering Application of MATLAB 
 
Starting with Fall 2019, the BME department plans to re-introduce BME 200 as a 2-credit required 
course for all 3 UG degree tracks.  
 
The total credit requirement for the BS in BME (all three tracks) remains unchanged, because the single-
credit lecture component of two lab courses, BME 315 and BME 405, will be phased out.  
 
BME 315 and BME 405 each have a 1-CH lecture component which no longer are needed due to content 
changes in other BME courses.  It is these two 1-CH components from BME 315 and BME 405 that will 
be used to create the revived BME200. 
 
No CH changes to the total degree requirements for the three BME UG degrees will be necessary. 
 


